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Superintendent’s Report to School Committee 
December 11, 2018 School Committee Meeting 

 
 
Commissioner of Education to Visit Franklin Public Schools 
Jeff Riley, the Commissioner of Education in Massachusetts, visits districts all across the 
Commonwealth in order to get to know schools, districts, and towns.  His office has reached out 
to set up a visit for Tuesday, March 12, 2019. 
 
More information will be forthcoming in January on the schedule; in general, he will be here only 
briefly -- for a few hours. But we are looking forward to hosting the Commissioner and having 
him here in Franklin to look, listen, and learn about our talented educators, supportive parents 
and community, and superb students! 
 
 
 
December and January Shows 
I want to reiterate how many amazing things are happening across the district for our students, 
particularly as they showcase their talents at this time of year.  Kudos to the students and staff 
for their preparation.  To keep it top of mind, I am again including a link to our music calendar of 
events for the district. 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_G7pFoqZ_PiEsZ1q5uczUlMMNNTZBPOnltJJRFzu1gA/e
dit 
 
 
 
Reminder of the School Calendar 
The Franklin Public Schools will be closed for Winter Break from Monday, December 24, 2018 
through Tuesday, January 1, 2019.  School reopens Wednesday, January 2, 2019.  
 
Happy Holidays! 
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“Destiny is not a matter of chance, it is a matter of choice” 
Equal Opportunity Employer 
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